
Leslie and Riley Sebers Scholarship Application 

Please complete and return to any member of the ShenVADA Board by November 30, 2021. Only 

current members of ShenVADA are eligible. The following divisions will be considered:  

Adult Amateur  

Adult Professional  

Junior/Young Rider  

 

The candidates will be contacted shortly thereafter, and, at the Board’s discretion, may be asked to 

present a brief statement to the board, during the month of December.  

The statement should include the rider’s commitment to dressage and their future aspirations related to 

dressage.  

The scholarship recipient(s) will receive their award at the annual ShenVADA banquet in January.  

It is required that the recipients write a brief essay to the Board within 2 weeks after the event, stating 

how the scholarship money was used and what you learned from the experience. The essay will be 

published in the next newsletter.  

Please answer the following questions:  

Name: _____________________________________  

Age (if junior) ______________  

E-mail address: __________________________________  

Please circle the division applying for:  Adult Amateur   Adult Professional  JR/YR 1. 

1. At what level are you currently riding?  

 

2. List ShenVADA activities, including volunteer work, in which you participated.  

 

3. How would the clinic/seminar that you wish to attend, improve your riding skills, and/or knowledge of 

horse management? 

 

4. What are your goals and aspirations in dressage? 


